AH Committee

From: Cindy Clarke <clarkecindy468@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:15 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Housing Project

Affordable Housing Committee

Dear Members

| pray this finds you all well. First | would like to thank you all for your service to our community. | too am concerned
about our island community future. | am a 32 year resident of Maui and have raised my three children here and they are
raising their own 6 children here and desire “never to leave Maui”. My wife was born on Maui and is member to a large
family dating back many generations. | am fortunate and able to support and educate them all through steady
employment. We have worked hard to contribute good responsible adults and they deserve the opportunity to stay on
Maui. | am writing now to urge each of you to approve Lihau’ula Housing project Olowalu in turn to create fee simple
opportunity for our young and up-coming residents.

Thank You

Edward Clarke

edworks@outlook.com
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